
 

 

 

 

 

Prostate Cancer Research Centre 

67 Riding House Street 

London 

W1W 7EJ 

         10
th

 January 2014 

 

Dear Prostate Cancer Research Centre,  

Please find enclosed a cheque for £1000 as a donation to you, from Penguins Against Cancer, a small 

charity set up to raise money for cancer research and treatment, and hospice care.  This donation has 

been made possible following a fundraising dinner held on 30
th

 November 2013 at Guy’s Hospital, the 

proceeds of which have been targeted towards research and treatment of prostate and other urological 

cancers.    

We wish you every success in your ongoing endeavours to combat prostate cancer and look forward to 

hearing of further advances in treatment.   

 I would be grateful if you would confirm receipt of this letter. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Graham Hill, on behalf of: 

Officers, Trustees and Members of Penguins Against Cancer 

 

PENGUINS AGAINST CANCER 

Kicking Cancer Into Touch! 

Treasurer: Mr Graham Hill      �      Fenwycks      �      Tekels Avenue     �     Camberley       �      Surrey     �      GU15 2LB 


